
 
 
 

5th Grade Supply List 
 
All materials should look like a plain school supply, not a toy, which 
can be very distracting.  
 
#2 pencils (2 boxes of 12) 
2 red correcting pens 
Crayons (box of 24) 
Colored pencils (box of 12) 
Thin markers (box of 12) 
1 package of highlighters 
Zippered Pencil Pouch 
1 pair of scissors 
1 package of post-its 
2 – 1” Clearview plain binders (1 white; 1 another color) 
1 package of tab dividers (8)  
1 pack of wide-ruled loose leaf paper (100) 
4 Plastic-pocket folders (red, green, blue, yellow) 
2 large glue sticks (or small equivalent) 
1 composition notebook  
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Dear Future Fifth Grader, 
 
Moving up to a new grade is exciting. There are so many fun 
learning experiences awaiting you in Grade Five. Your last year at 
Holland Hill will surely be memorable in many ways. You will become 
the “Leaders of the Pack” and will have many opportunities to be 
positive role models for Holland Hill’s younger students.  
 
We hope you have an amazingly fun and restful summer. Get plenty 
of fresh air, exercise, go to the beach, travel, visit museums and 
zoos, play games, visit with friends, etc. All of these activities will 
help you prepare for a new school year. Please don’t forget that 
another way to prepare for the new school year is by reading! The 
public library has many books so be sure to stop in to pick up some 
great reads! Brush up on your math facts and check the Board of 
Education Website for your math packets that are to be 
completed before the new year begins.  
 
We have attached the Fifth Grade Supply list for your 
convenience. Be sure to check Infinite Campus in late August for 
your classroom assignment. Until then, we wish you smooth sailing 
through the summer! 
 
Your Fifth Grade Teachers 
 
P.S. Please bring a snack, water bottle and independent reading 
book to school with you on the first day.  


